CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL
5728 HiIGEWAY 58
HARRISON, TENNESSEE 37341
OFFICE (423) 344-144.7
FAax (423) 344-1470

Dear ,

You are being extended an excellent opportunity to put yourself on the road to graduate
from high school in a timely manner. This summer, Central High School will be offering
credit recovery opportunities for students who scored between a 50 — 59 in a math,
English, science, or social studies course. Food and transportation will
NOT be provided. A student may bring their own drink and snack.
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The Summer Credit Recovery Program will take place May 28- June 13,
from 9:00 am until 1:00 pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at
Central High School in the library.

Please read the following expectations and consider the importance of this
opportunity as well as the advantage of this unique program.

You must REGISTER to attend by Friday May 24, 2024 using the
QR code or this link: https://forms.gle/P2N4wTPyNoZoMZjd7

Student Expectations for the Summer Program

e Students are expected to attend every day with a charged Chromebook.
e Students should arrive by 9:00am (through the agora) every day and
report to the library in order to complete the course.

e Student backpacks and cell phones will be collected upon entering the
library

e Students must complete the assigned course to earn a grade of 60 to
receive the course credit.

e Students attending the Summer Program are expected to be in school
appropriate clothes for the entire summer session.

e Students will be dismissed from the library and should have transportation
home by 1:00p.m. each day

e A student's third day of absence may result in a dismissal.

e Students that do not complete the summer course recovery program will
be re-enrolled in the course as a repeater.



